

University Council university.council@eur.nl

Date

04-03-2024

Subject

Response to 38702 EUR campaign budget rules for the student elections of the University Council 2024

Our reference

CvB/275780/EB/RP

Your reference

UR/RA/38702

Page

1/1

Enclosure

-

Department

Executive Board

Visiting address

Burgemeester Oudlaan 50 Erasmus Building A2-06

Postal address

P.O. Box 1738 3000 DR Rotterdam The Netherlands

T +31 10 408 1754 E cvb@eur.nl W www.eur.nl/English Dear members of the University Council,

The Executive Board would like to thank the members of the University Council for their advice regarding the EUR campaign budget rules for the student elections of the University Council 2024 (hereafter: campaign budget rules).

The Executive Board has taken a great interest in the suggestions made by the University Council regarding the campaign budget rules. The campaign budget rules are not static and if adjustments are desirable and possible, they can be considered. The Executive Board would like to explore the suggestions as made the University Council. To that extent, the Central Election Board (CEB) will examine the current campaign subsidy rules in the second half of 2024 and see how and if your suggestions can have a place in possible adapted rules. In regard to these possible future adjustments, the inflation rates will be taken in consideration.

The Executive Board will keep the University Council informed of possible developments regarding this issue.

The Executive Board of Erasmus University Rotterdam,

Prof.dr. H. Brinksma

President

